
 May Minutes May 17, 2022 

 CTK School Council 

 Attending: Mr Heck, Miss Karasiuk James, Dawn Miller, Colin and Margaret Froese, Jolyne 
 DeMarco 

 ●  Mr Heck led an opening prayer and Miss KJ read the Treaty 6 Land Acknowledgement 

 School Report 
 ●  Mr Heck gave a school report: Miss Rantucci is coming to CTK to be the Vice Principal. 
 ●  We had a Mental Health Afternoon during Mental Health Week.  Last day of classes is 

 June 21 and the final exam schedule will be posted next week. 
 ●  Charged 12(Retreat) had 45 participants who attended on May 11 and 12 at Camp 

 YoWoChas.  The budget was submitted and sent in for approval. 
 ●  The board had some excess funds and CTK will have a score clock and video board. 
 ●  The school is completing the PD Plans and Ed Plans.  CTK will be looking at a bring 

 your device to school.(BYOD) 
 ●  Miss KJ updated that Mass for graduation is May 26 at 9:30 at the parish, June 9 s year 

 end mass for the school at CTK in the Gym.  Graduation is June 3 at 4:30 p.m. 
 ●  Dawn Miller gave her report including an update on Catholic Education Week, division 

 results, an update on the proposed Beaumont High School, the reserve spending 
 allocated to all the schools. 

 ●  Fine Arts Night is Wednesday, May 18 at 5:00 at the school. 

 Discussion Items 
 ●  How to increase the role of School Council visibility in a high school setting.  Ideas for 

 discussion revolved around volunteering for events, setting up at registration, possibility 
 of having an information table at the report card evenings. A different time was 
 discussed.  Dawn mentioned that some schools have school council meetings at lunch 
 and in the evening.  A student rep would be beneficial. How do we communicate to 
 parents and market the concept of what a school council is to the parents of our school 
 community.  The opportunity to have virtual attendance and in person. 

 ●  Results of the report: sharing faith stories, learning more about Indigienous Education 
 and sustaining Indigenous students in school and completing high school. 

 ●  Next meeting in September TBD, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. in the Library. 


